
 
 
 

BRYAN COUNTY RAILROAD CROSSING REPAIRS TO 
PROMPT TEMPORARY CLOSURES, TRAFFIC DETOURS  

BRYAN COUNTY, GA – June 10, 2019 – CSX Railroad has scheduled repairs at several 

railroad crossings in Bryan County, which will necessitate closures and traffic detours. Southern 

Commercial Development, LLC, will provide traffic control assistance and signage, which will be 

in place to mark detour routes. Each crossing listed will be closed for 2 to 5 days. All dates are 

subject to change due to weather and/or other conditions. 

The scheduled repairs and closings in Bryan County all begin on or around Monday, June 17 

and will include Daniel Siding Road (between Singleton Road and Daniel Siding Loop Road), 

Clarktown Road (between David Myrick Road and Mullino Lane) and Cartertown Road (near 

Oakstead Drive). 

During those times, please allot extra time for travel as traffic will be re-routed and proceed with 

caution around the areas. If changes in the schedule occur, CSX has plans to issue updates as 

needed. Railroad repairs and closings are also scheduled for crossings in Liberty and Long 

Counties between June 18-27. 

For more information about Bryan County, please visit www.bryancountyga.org.  

 

– ENDS – 
 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-272-

8651 or Lesley Francis at lesley@francis.com or 912-429-3950 or the team at 912-417-LFPR 

(5377).  

 


